
Autumn Half Term Holiday Poppy Art Project

Thank you to everyone who completed the British Legion 
and St Luke’s Church Poppy Art Project for homework 
over half term. 

Your stunning poppies have all been collected by a 
member of St Luke’s Church and will now be added to 
their display on the grounds of the bombed out church, 
alongside poppies from other schools in Liverpool. 

I am certain that they will all contribute to what will be a 
beautiful and thought provoking display of remembrance 
to mark this years Remembrance Sunday. 

Here are some photos of all you poppies together. Can 
you spot yours? 


















